
 

     1020 North New Warrington Road 

                          Pensacola, Florida 32506 

 www.openingdoorsnwfl.org      850-439-3009 

 

November 5, 2021 

 

AMR at Pensacola, Inc. 

730 Bayfront Pkwy., Suite 4-B 

Pensacola, Florida 32502 

 

 

Dear Mr. Reeves,  

 

The Selection Committee’s evaluation has been completed. I am notifying you that your PH project in 

the amount of $94,961 has been accepted by the ranking and review committee as a Tier 2 project. Your 

project will be included in the 2021 NOFO competition as a bonus project. The submission deadline to 

HUD is November 16, 2021.  

 

Thank you for your participation and support to our community in serving our most vulnerable 

populations.  

 

 

 

Kelli Thomas  

Chair of Ranking and Review Committee 

Opening Doors Northwest Florida, Inc.  
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